
 News and announcements of the 

April 12th Meeting 
 

Re capping the past month, CCW has been very 

active. We received a great demonstration by 

renowned David Ellsworth A very productive session 

it was. From that we received 4 different turnings that 

will be held in storage until our annual Holiday 

Luncheon to be held in January  2015.  

 

On Friday and Saturday  March 28th & 29th two 

fabricating sessions were held in Nipomo working to 

make and assemble our version of the elbow 

Hollowing tool . In all 18 members  worked 5 or 6 

hours  on the project. 

 

Upcoming in on the Friday and Saturday, April 25 & 

26 several members will convene at Dennis Ivan's 

shop to learn and fabricate Longworth Chucks as 

shown on the left. 
 

Dennis requests that you bring a plunge router, if available, and 

a 1/4" up cut spiral bit.  He will have the plywood, rubber 

stoppers, and metal fasteners needed, and will price them 

accordingly.  If you have questions he can be contacted at 559-

361-8125 or 805-591-7002.  He estimates that the session will 

run from 10:00 AM until 3:00 PM with a time out for lunch.  

Both day’s sign-ups are full at this time but more sessions can 

be scheduled.  Contact Dennis if you would like to participate. 
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Challenge for May is to Turn a 

DRY FLOWER POT, also known 

as a Weed Pot 

Balls are always welcome to be 

ready for the picnic in October 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dennis' shop is located at 70 Fresno St in Paso Robles 

Dennis requests that you bring if available a plunge 

router and a 1/4 " up cut spiral bit. He will try to have 

the plywood, and metal fasteners needed, he will price 

them accordingly. If you have questions he can be 

contacted at 805 591 7002. Dennis estimates that time 

will be from 10:00 AM until 3:00'PM  with a time out 

for lunch. 

 

Be sure to circle your calendar on May 2nd for the 

Demonstration by World famous Ray Key of England.   

Looking at the write ups on Ray, you'll find his methods 

and products are very different from that of David 

Ellsworth 

Again, that's Friday May 2nd, at Bill Kandler's shop at 

793 Phillips Road in Arroyo Grande. Start time 9:00AM, 

remember to bring a lunch or plan on visiting Arroyo 

Grande center. 

 

Pacific Coast Teak has offered space in their showroom 

for CCW to show and sell turned goods. It is suggested 

that when you bring  your goods that you have a card 

with title spiecies of wood and price.  

The contact at PCT is Elizabeth Cardiel at 237 0155. The 

show room is located at 2111 Golden Hill Rd in Paso 

Robles. It is suggested that you have duplicate copies of 

your listings and be sure to have your name and contact 

information. 

 

At this time I wish to 

welcome our new members 

 

John Beall 

 

Charles Holloway 

 

Ian Webster 

 

Guys we hope to have a lot 

of  your participation  our 

chapter 
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Challenge Project Napkin Rings  

and /or Ball 
Neither of the challenge projects were made in big 

numbers.  

Everett Eislen presented a segmented ball designed 

with the help of a dog toy. Everett has over the 

years made several balls with no 2 alike, all with 

complicated designs. 

 

John Beall, a newcomer to CCW followed the 

theme with a ball on a golf tee. I say well done and 

looking forward to more entries in challenge 

projects. 

 

 
 

 

 
  

George Paes offered both parts 

of the challenge, with one 

exception, the napkin rings are 

better suited for Towels.  

Lesson: You turn what you 

have. 

John Long showed us that you can find 

wood in different places, Example a 

Cottoneaster bush from his yard ended 

up being napkin rings for one of his 

children. 
 



Show & Tell Begins 
Dennis Ivans told us how he and Blaine Harris 

worked on a project to develop a long sought  

Longworth Chuck. 

This chuck is designed in a fashion to 

accommodate  various diameter bowls and 

platters. As mentioned earlier a how to session 

will be held soon. Be aware that this tool is NOT 

designed to do heavy hollowing but more for   

finishing, especially the bottom of a turning 

 

 

 

 
  

Mike Rude brought in the 1st hollow form turned 

with the use of the newly fabricated Elbow Tool. 

He chose to turn it from a piece of Avocado . 

Mike went on to explain how he used a laser to 

help determine thickness an the use of a Nylon 

type tool for parting off   of the spigot in a safe 

manner. 

 Bill Kandler showed us what will be his next eye 

boggling pattern for a hollow form . It includes 4 

different  woods, 48 pieces per ring with a total of 

12 rings.  Looking at the drawing it seems like bill 

got the idea of color from his shirt. We hope to see 

the finished piece. 

Don Barr brought to us a almost perfect round bowl 

that was once shaped like a Watermelon due to 

moving and drying. With considerable work and 

determination he was able to offer a beautiful bowl of 

Sycamore.  

Don't forget a WEED POT for the challenge in May 



 
Bob Gleason has taken the "BALL 

CHALLENGE" another step or two. 

Using his metal mechanical skills he has 

developed a tool to make a perfect ball. 

Bob did a lot of research via internet and 

found something he could make . He and 

Mike Malkin are working together on this 

project. 

 

 

Will Hanneman has reneged on a 

promise. He intended this Iron 

Wood Pepper mill  as a gift but 

has decided to keep it as he is 

over pleased with product that 

came out of this piece of 

Ironwood, Can't say I blame him 

Gordon Rowland showed to the new Elbow 

tool owners an economical way to make a 

second tool rest holder. Shown at right is a 

1"ID section of Pipe mounted into a flange 

type mounting plate. All this is secured by a 

bolt holding a metal square cut to fit under 

the ways of the lathe. It is then locked down 

by the bolt. Two (2) 1/4 x20 screws are 

tapped into the pipe to allow up and down 

adjustment of tool rest. 

See you on 25th or 26th at Dennis' shop or on May 2 for the Ray Key Demo 


